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May Godʼs richest blessings be yours in 
this  new year.  We had a busy 2010 both 
in ministry  and family. Ministry took us 
to many nations. More than 500 
hundred  leaders and missionaries were 
trained in our Bible Schools and 

Missionary Schools. Many souls came 
to Christ  in various outreaches. Several 
buildings were purchased for churches, 
and many lives were touched by God. 
We thank all who participated, all who 
prayed and all who supported this 

ministry financially. You have made this 
possible. We could not do it without 
you. 

Walter and Nina Zygarewicz 
GlobalVisionMinistries.org

“Happy New year” from our family to yours!
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Walter and Nina Zygarewicz
Global Vision Ministries
PO Box 5377 
El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 USA

See our website: www. 
globalvisionministries.org or
globalvisiongospel.com


